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February 16, 1990

Dr. B. Alan Sugg
President
Corpus Christi State6300 Ocean Drive
Corpus Christi, Texas 78412-5599
Dear Dr. Sugg:

h
I am writing to you in regard to a manuscript the Press isconsidering for publication by Drs. Joe Frantz and PatCarroll of your history department.
My preliminary examination of this manuscript, which dealswith the Felix Longoria incident in 1948, indicates that itwould be a significant book for us. It does, however, needto be enlarged to fully flesh out the subject. I havediscussed several ways this could be effectivelyaccomplished with the authors. Accordingly, the Press wouldappreciate any cooperation you might extend to Drs. Frantzand Carroll to allow them the resources to expand thismanuscript.

Very truly yours,

60*Ag*TA--
John F. Stetter
Director
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